
Coppell High School

Cowboy & Cowgirl Track

November 13, 2008

Track Coaches:

We would like to invite you to the Coppell Relays this year. The meet will be

held Saturday, March 7, 2009 at Coppell Cowboy Stadium. We will have both

Junior Varsity and Varsity divisions.

The price will be:

Varsity & Junior Varsity $225.00

Varsity team only $150.00

Junior Varsity only $75.00

We are accepting 15 boys and 15 girls teams only, so respond quickly. You

may respond by phone, fax, email or mail. The deadline for early confirmation

is Friday, December 5, 2008. If you do not confirm your team’s participation

by this date, we will begin inviting teams on our waiting list.

More information about our meet will be sent at a later date. If you have any

questions, please contact either Roxanne Farris 214-496-7082/email

rfarris@coppellisd.com or Don Kemp 214-496-7049/email

dkemp@coppellisd.com

Hope to see you there!

Roxanne Farris & Don Kemp

CHS Track & Field
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